
  

  

 

  

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

May 6 
Grade 5 SRC Milk/Pizza Lunch 

SASK Milk Sponsored 

May 11 
Boston Pizza Healthy Hunger 

May 13 
P.D/ Prep Time  

NO SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS 

May 18 
Bike Rodeo - Grades 1-3 

May 18   
Kindergarten Learning Conferences 

(3pm – 7pm) 

May 19   
Kindergarten Learning Conferences 

(9am – 7pm)  
NO SCHOOL FOR K STUDENTS 

May 23          
Victoria Day - NO SCHOOL 

May 26 
Pizza Hut Healthy Hunger 

May 27 
Pre-K Application Deadline  
for 2022-2023 school year 

May 31 
Hip-Hop Hoop Dancer Presentation 

 

 

May 2022 

 

Dear ÉWES Families,  

 

Spring has finally sprung (we hope!!!) and we are excited for all of the 
fun times we have planned together at ÉWES in our last few months 
together before the summer break.  We hope you and your families 
all had a wonderful Easter break together and were able to rest, 
rejuvenate and make memories as a family.  We are enjoying seeing 
all of the growth in each of our students at this time of the year and 
our classrooms are filled with little readers and writers talking about 
their learning - what a beautiful sound! We look forward to getting 
outside to learn much more this spring, be it on classroom field trips 
or taking time to get outside in the fresh air to learn in our beautiful 
school yard at ÉWES.   
Happy spring everyone! 
    
Take good care, 

 

Yours in Learning,  
Danielle Olson, Principal  
Nicole Lacoursiere, Vice Principal  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MORNING DROP OFF REMINDER 

We are kindly reminding all 

families to wait until 8:15 a.m. to 

drop off your children at school to 

ensure adequate supervision is 

able to be out on the playground. 

Bell Times: 

Welcome Bell – 8:25 a.m. 

Class Begins – 8:30 a.m. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Pre-Kindergarten Program 

The Pre-Kindergarten Program at École 

Warman Elementary School will be accepting 

applications from April 14 – May 27 for the 

2022-2023 school year  

Children born in 2018 or 2019 may participate 

in this specialized program, which has 32 

spaces. Acceptance into the program is 

decided on based on a wide range of criteria 

once the application date closes. The Pre-

Kindergarten program provides students with 

appropriate developmental opportunities and 

supports at an early age, focusing on active, 

experiential learning through play. 

Dates To Remember 

May 27nd - Application Deadline 

 

 

Parents! 
Are you looking for more ways to become 

involved in your school community? 
 

Our School Community Council (SCC) is 

welcoming new members to join for the 2022-23 

school year. We meet virtually once a month to 

plan and discuss ways to support learning and 

family-school connections. We work alongside 

school staff to promote and help with school 

activities and educational endeavors.  It truly is a 

wonderful way to be involved our students’ 

school community. 

“We are all Growing Together” 

If you’d like more information or would like to 

join, please contact École Warman Elementary 

School by email wes@spiritsd.ca 

 

École Warman Elementary School Bike Rodeo 

On May 18th students in Grades 1-3 will need to bring their 

bike (or scooter) and helmet to school on May 18th to 

participate in the bike rodeo.  Students that are unable to 

bring a bike/scooter to school will still be able to walk through 

the course. 

Thank You to the City of Warman and the Warman Fire Rescue 

for once again hosting the annual Bike Rodeo. 

 

A BIG Thank You to Warman 

Collective Garden for lending us 

their grow lights for our Grade 2 

classrooms this year!  There will 

be plenty of tomatoes to enjoy 

this spring! 

mailto:wes@spiritsd.ca


 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Lost and Found bin is currently 

overflowing!  Please encourage your 

student(s) to check and see if any 

items belong to them, or if you have 

a chance, stop into the school to 

check out the items we currently 

have in our possession and claim 

those missing pieces. 

 

 

  

 

 

    

 

Another session of ÉWES running 

club will be starting this spring over 

the Tuesday & Thursday noon hours 

for those interested grade 3 and 5 

students!  Students will choose a 

running goal and then accumulate 

the distance to complete either a 

10km or a 21 km run.  They will keep 

track of their distance (10 km 

runners will run 1 km twice a week 

and 21km runners will run 2km twice 

a week). Please ensure students are 

bringing proper footwear for 

comfortable running. 

Spring Run 

Club 

 

Grade 4 Choir: Rehearsals continue during 

this month for our performance at the end of 

May (details to be announced) 

Friday Fun Club: Students in grades 3-5 have 

been invited to have some fun on Fridays in the 

Library connecting while engaging in a variety of 

games. 

 The École Warman Elementary 

School SCC Story Walk was a 

fantastic activity that many 

students participated in with 

their families over the Spring 

Break.  We had many entries 

returned after the break. 

A BIG thank you to our SCC for 

providing 15 prizes for students 

that entered our draw.  

Congratulations to the winners! 

 

 École Warman Elementary SRC 

hosted an Iced Tea fundraiser 

with proceeds being donated to 

the Humanitarian Aid for 

Ukraine. 

THANK YOU to everyone that 

brought money and participated 

in our fundraiser!  The SRC is 

very pleased to share that 

$706.45 was raised with this 

fundraiser.   

MAY 6th 

HAT DAY 

MAY 20th 

TIE DYE -

BRIGHT COLOR 

DAY 

MAY 27th 

SCHOOL 

SPIRIT DAY 


